
‭March 2024‬

‭Dear Community Member,‬

‭As we approach the 41st anniversary of our cherished‬
‭annual fundraising weekend – we are thrilled to‬
‭extend a special invitation to you.‬‭“Back to the Bay”‬
‭is a testament to our community’s spirit and‬
‭generosity. This year, we’re excited to introduce our‬
‭inaugural “Brunch for Bay View” on Sunday, April 28,‬
‭2024.‬

‭This weekend is more than an event; it’s a vibrant‬
‭celebration of sports, arts, and community, featuring‬
‭Cabaret 41: Under the Stars‬‭, our Athletic Hall of‬
‭Fame, live entertainment, gourmet food, and so much‬
‭more. It’s an opportunity for fun, and most‬
‭importantly, it’s a crucial initiative to support our‬
‭school’s operational needs, ensuring that tuition‬
‭remains accessible for all Bay View families.‬

‭Within this letter, you’ll find detailed information on how you can become a part of this‬
‭extraordinary event through our sponsorship opportunities. We are also seeking‬
‭donations for our online auction, a weekend highlight.‬

‭Your generous contribution will not only be celebrated across our annual report‬
‭magazine and digital platforms, including the “Back to the Bay'' website and social‬
‭media, but you will also enjoy a range of exclusive sponsorship benefits. For a‬
‭comprehensive list of these benefits and more information on the event schedule, please‬
‭visit our website at bayviewacademy.org.‬

‭On behalf of everyone at St. Mary Academy - Bay View, I extend our heartfelt gratitude‬
‭to you for considering supporting our mission. Your generosity plays a pivotal role in‬
‭shaping our students' futures and sustaining the legacy of excellence that defines Bay‬
‭View.‬

‭With warmest regards,‬

‭Erin Hanna ’98‬
‭Director of Institutional Advancement‬

‭St. Mary Academy - Bay View is a tax-deductible charitable organization. (EIN 05-0263792).‬


